
IMPORTANT NOTICE 
PUBLIC SAFETY CAMERAS
Camera surveillance operates in this area to ensure public 
safety and for the investigation and prosecution of criminal 
offences. Footage will only be accessed by persons authorised 
to do so. Should an incident occur, footage may be provided 
to the Queensland Police Service for law enforcement 
purposes. Your information will not be given to any other 
person or agency unless authorised or required by law. 
Your personal information is handled in accordance with the 
Information Privacy Act 2009. Enquiries may be directed to 
Ipswich City Council by calling 3810 6666.


